
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
Council News: October 22, 2018 

Mark these Upcoming Council Meetings on your Calendar: 
Nov. 5th – Inaugural Meeting of new Council · Nov. 13th – Regular Council Meeting  

6:00 pm in Council Chambers (816 Michel Road) 

Outgoing Council Member: Farewell to Councillor Bertrand 

As it was her last Council meeting, Acting Mayor Wildeman thanked Councillor Bertrand for her service to the 
community, expressing gratitude for her invaluable dedication and contribution to the betterment of Elkford. 

Councillor Bertrand served as Councillor for the past four years. 
 

Join in Welcoming your 2018/2019 Council Youth Representatives  

Erin Mills and Sydney Hubbard were both welcomed as Senior Youth Council Representatives for the 2018/2019 
school year. During their tenure, Ms. Mills and Ms. Hubbard will endeavor to increase awareness of local government 

activities among Elkford youth and to increase Council’s awareness of youth issues in Elkford. 

 

District to Submit Application for Grant from the UBCM Age-Friendly 
Communities Grant Program 

Council supported a grant application for funding from the UBCM Age-Friendly Communities Grant Program. If 
obtained, the funding will be used toward the development of an outdoor exercise facility. 


